
From: @uk.imptob.com>  
Sent: 02 November 2020 09:27 
To: Martin Dockrell <Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk> 
Cc: @uk.imptob.com>;  

@uk.imptob.com> 
Subject: Hungary 
 
Morning Martin, 
 
Just a quick email in case you are yet to hear on your own channels that we learnt at the end of last 
week that the Hungarian Consumer Protection Authority has found that JTI’s new products violate 
its laws on characterising flavours.  The authority imposed a fine of HUF 150m (ca £363k) and has 
prohibited the further distribution of the products. 
 
I appreciate the UK will be wanting to take it’s own position but thought you might want to know. 
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